
 
 

 

 

 

NOTICEOF PUBLIC HEARING 

Proposed Bylaw 09/20 

 

Pursuant to the provisions of the Municipal Government Act, Section 606 of the Revised Statutes 

of Alberta, and amendments thereto, PUBLIC NOTICE is hereby given that Council of the 

Village of Bittern Lake gave first reading to Bylaw 09/20 on December 10, 2020. 

 

The purpose of Bylaw 09/20 to provide for a method of notification pursuant to section 606.1 of 

the Municipal Government Act.  Bylaw #09/20 allows the Village to post notifications for 

bylaws, resolutions, meetings, public hearings, or other things by posting notice on the Village 

website. 

 

A Public Hearing is scheduled to be held as follows: 

Date:      January 14, 2021 

Time:       7.00 PM 

Location:  Village of Bittern Lake Council Chambers, 300 Railway Ave, Bittern Lake. 

 

A copy of the bylaw can be viewed on the Village website at www.villageofbitternlake.ca or in 

person at the Village Office (300 Railway Ave). 

 

Any person(s) who have an interest regarding the passing of Bylaw 09/20 are encouraged to 

attend the Public Hearing in person to state their support or objections.  Note due to COVID-19 

restrictions, the Public attending may be limited in number in attendance. 

 

Submission of written comments to be received no later than 9.00 AM on January 7, 2021 by 

email to cao@villageofbitternlake.ca or by regular mail to Jill Tinson (CAO)Village of Bittern 

Lake, Box 5, Bittern Lake, AB.  T0C 0L0 

 

Notice is hereby given that Council may thereafter without further notice proceed with final 

approval of Bylaw 09/20 at the regular Council Meeting on January 14, 2021.  For additional 

information, phone Jill Tinson, CAO, 780-672-7373 or email cao@villageofbitternlake.ca. 
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